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General Meeting: 

Board Meeting: 
Greeting Hostess: 

Serving Hostesses: 

Monday, February 19, 2018; 7:00 PM  

Mayfield Village Community Room  

6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village 

6:00 PM 

Marie E - Arrive at 5:30 PM • Please bring a devotion to read 

at the Club meeting. 

Vaughn  (Chair), Gail B, Audrey S, Judy W 

 1 C O - P R E S I D E N T ' S M E S SA G E  

 

he  Piccolo  social  was  a  fun  time  for  everyone  who  attended,  plus  the  food  was delicious. 

Sculpture Fred Gearheart presented a program about what goes into sculpting. He discussed 

and demonstrated the various materials and tools. 

On Tuesday, February 27, we can celebrate the Lunar New Year at P.F. Changs at 6:00 PM. 

We will be presenting the Slate of Officers for the 2018-2019 Club Year. 
Martii L and Mary Ann P 

T 

*February Program 

Randi Zeid from the Clothes Mentor in Mayfield Heights will give us some fashion ideas that will 

include our own "Ladies Of fashion". I'm hoping you will recognize them! 
Georgene C  and Joan B 

*Committees: 
Annual Meeting and Installation Committee 

February is a time to celebrate Love (Valentine's Day) and accomplishments (President's Day). 

This made me think about MWC- how much love and hard work we put into so many projects, 

our accomplishments. 

We also need to remember to celebrate all that we do and accomplish. Our Annual Meeting on 

June 2, 2018 is a way to do this. It is also a way to support and encourage our  
leaders. We hope to see you there! 

Dotti C 

Conservation 
Looking for products that are safer for your family and for the environment? Check out 

www.epa.gov/saferchoice.On this website you'll see a picture of the Safer Choice label to look 

for when shopping and also a list of more than 2,000 consumer products that meet the Safer 

Choice criteria. Check out the list to see if you are already using some of these products or are 

looking for safer products to try in your home. 
Marjorie R 

http://www.epa.gov/saferchoice
http://www.epa.gov/saferchoice
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Committees - Continued 

International 
The 50/50 Raffle for Heifer is on hold, pending if I can be at the meeting. Thanks for your 

 understanding.  Patt G 

Social 
Please join us at PF Chang's in Beachwood / 2600 I Chagrin Blvd.) for our annual Chinese 

New Year's celebration. We will be meeting on Tuesday, February 27 at 6:00 PM. A signup 

sheet will be available again at the February meeting. This has always been a fun evening 

and I hope you are able to attend! 
Sue K 

In March we are having a Bunko afternoon. Please be aware of the change of time and location. 

It will be on Wednesday, March 21st at 2:00 PM. The place will be the home of Barb Pophal -356 

Dumbarton Blvd, Richmond Hts /216-481-4397). 
Sheila W 

Public Affairs: 

GFWC Partners with: 
 Sew Much Comfort - The only support charity providing FREE adaptive clothing for the 

Military. Their Mission is to provide wounded service members something better to 

recover in than a drafty hospital gown. Website: www.sewmuchcomfort.org 

 United Through Reading's Military Program - Deployed parents are videotaped reading 

a book to their child. The DVD and book are then sent to the child so they can watch 

mom or dad read a bedtime story. All materials are supplied by the USO. A $ IO 

donation gives a child a bedtime story from a deployed parent. Clubs can also host a 

book drive requesting new USO approved children's books. Website: 

www.unitedthroughreading.org/military-program/how-to-participate 

 USO website: www.uso.org 

Ways and Means 
Homemade Soup To Go! The Ways and Means Committee invites you to warm up this winter 

with a delicious bowl of hot soup ... the ultimate comfort food!! Ten talented members have 

generously volunteered to make a pot of their favorite soup that we will sell at our February 19th 

meeting for $8 each quart. We will have a delicious variety for you to choose from 
including Lentil - Chicken Noodle - Chicken & Wild Rice - Chicken - Mushroom & Barley - 

Sausage, Potato & Kale - New England Clam Chowder - Butternut Squash - Barley Veggie and 

more! Mmmmmm good!! Thank you for your support! 

The soups will be sold during Refreshments at the February General Meeting. 
Patti F  

Piccolo Fundraiser 
Thank you to all who participated in our Piccolo FUNDraiser. I'm not sure yet how much we 

made, but we were well represented. I will have a report at the February Meeting. 
Stasia M  

Welfare 

Collection: 
 Snack bags for Ronald McDonald House /See Page 20 of your Yearbook) 
 "Fronts of greeting cards" 
 Bring in any baskets that members can use for the April Potluck and Raffle 
 There is NO spring collection for the Food Pantry in February. 

Chris B and Marty N  

http://www.sewmuchcomfort.org/
http://www.unitedthroughreading.org/military-program/how-to-participate
http://www.uso.org/
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Mitten Tree: 
Thank you everyone who participated in donating items for the Mitten Tree. We collected nearly 

I 00 items. Special thanks to Carolyn A, Barbara S and Sheila W for aiding in decorating the 

tree. All donations were given to the local food bank for needy persons. 
Betty Jo M  

Yearbook 
Welcome new Mayfield Women's Club member - Betty K - who was inducted into the Club at the 
in January General Meeting!   Add her information to your Yearbook: 

Fundraiser: 
Homemade Soup To Go 
Homemade Soup To Go! The Ways and Means Committee invites you to warm up this winter  

with a delicious bowl of hot soup ... the ultimate comfort food!! Ten talented members have 
       generously volunteered to make a pot of their favorite soup that we will sell at our February 

19th meeting for $8 each quart. We will have a delicious variety for you to choose from 
including lentil, chicken noodle, chicken & wild rice, chicken, mushroom, & barley, sausage, 

potato, & kale, New England clam chowder, butternut squash, barley veggie soup and more! 

Mmmmmm good!! Thank you for your support! 
Patti F  

GFWC/OFWC Information: 

 Dates to remember: 
o Feb I 5 - Communications/Public Relations Deadline of Club Media Entries to State 

Chairman 
o Mar I - State Scholarship Application Deadline, Mail to Rita Hall, State Chairman 
o Mar I - District Chairmen's Deadline to send Award Entries to State Chairman 

 GFWC/OFWC Website: www.gfwcohio.com 
Marcia P  

2/ 14 Pat M 2/ I 8 Betty Jo M 
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Book suggestions from our Club Members ..... 

Woman of God by James Patterson 

[Suggested by Diana T]  

The Year of Living Biblically by Al Jacob 

[Suggested by Diana T] 

 So, what have you been reading lately?.  .... .  
Marcia P  

Just a 
friendly 
reminder ... 

When ordering through Amazon - Please use https://smile.amazon.com and choose 

to support Mayfield Womens Club, Inc. Gfwc Ofwc 

 Mayfield Village Community Room 

 Greeting Hostess: Sue K - Arrive at 5:30 PM • Please bring a devotion to read at the 
Club meeting. 

 Serving Hostesses: Stasia Mc (Chair), Jean F, Nan M 

March Newsletter information is due Friday, March 2nd. 

 Please e-mail it to Marcia with MWC in the Subject block. Thank you!  

Newsletter Editor: Marcia P 
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